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RHIIP Listserv Posting #312                                                                          March 5, 2014
 
Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT (RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related
publications, news, information and occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent
determinations and subsidy calculations.

2014 PAC Renewal Instructions Announced
 
This message is to correct the RHIIP Listserv Posting number to #312.  The content below is
unchanged.  Thank you.
 
HUD has just released the instructions for renewing Project Assistance Contracts
(PACs) for Fiscal Year (FY) 2014.  The instructions provide guidance to the field for
processing PAC renewals for FY2014.  The expiring PACs may be renewed for a
period of one year only.  Headquarters sent the instructions to the field offices on
February 19, 2014.  The memorandum and the FY 2014 contract are available on the
HUD website at http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?
src=/program_offices/housing/mfh/mfhsec8.
 

 
You can view the RHIIP Tips Archives, under "Listserv-Multifamily RHIIP Tips" at
http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/mfhrhiip.cfm
 
Please encourage others to sign-up for the Listserv, so they too can receive current RHIIP
related information from HUD http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/mailinglist.cfm
 
Please do not reply to this email.   This email account will not respond to incoming
messages.
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